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Monday 5th February 2023  
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Wow, we can’t believe we are nearing the end of another half term! Once again, this has been full of 
exciting events and vistors – we have had some baby chicks hatch in Yr1! Today we have had a SATs parent 
workshop and tomorrow we have a parents’ meeting for Safer Internet. This week we also have Professor 
Mcginty in to deliver Roman workshops for Yr 5 and a visiting theatre company to perform The Jungle Book 
for Yrs 4-6. We are all looking forward to Yr 2 performing their Chinese New Year assembly later this week 
too! 
 
Routine appointments 
If you need to take your child for a routine checkup appointment (opticians, dentist, doctor) that is not an 
emergency, please ensure these appointments are after school or in the holidays please.  
 
Toys in school 
We have noticed that some children are bringing in small toys. These can be a distraction during learning 
time and they might get lost or broken. Please do not let your children bring them into school. 
 
Consultation on 32.5 hour week 
A lot of families attended our consultation meetings last week. Overwhelmingly, parents are in support of 
remaining closed to most pupils on a Friday afternoon to allow for consistency and continuity of teaching 
through the week. We will be in touch shortly regarding finalised start and finish times of the day for 
September 2024. Thank you for taking the time to come and talk to us.   
 
School Lap tops 
If you have a school lap top, you will know that these have now all been locked and must be returned to 
the school. If you would like to continue to use it, please ask to see Dr Allen.  
 
Dates until the end of term.  
Here are other dates for your diary until the end of the term. Please note dates for parents’ evenings.  
06/02/2024  Safer Internet Day Parents meeting   

Professor McGinty in to see Y5   
Theatre company in to perform to years 4-6 (The Jungle Book)  

07/02/2024  Year 2 Chinese New Year Assembly (2N & 2S)  

08/02/2024  The Animal Man- Year 1  

09/02/2024  Year 2 Chinese New Year Assembly (2H & 2V)   

21/02/2024  Ministry of chocolate workshop  Yr 3 

22/02/2024  Ministry of chocolate workshop Yr 3 

26/02/2024  Professor McGinty Yr 4  
Parents Evenings Yr 1 and 2   

27/02/2024  Parents Evenings Yr 5 and 6   

28/02/2024  Parents Evenings N and R   
The Animal Man- Year 2  
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29/02/2024  Parents Evenings 3 and 4  

06/03/2024  Emilie Lauren Jones (Poet Laureate for Coventry) in school  

07/03/2024  World Book Day   
Chris White (author) in school  

08/03/2024  KES Maths Challenge (Y5) 1:00pm start – 3:30pm  

13/03/2024  School Council meeting   

19/03/2024  Year 1 Easter Assembly  

21/03/2024  Year 1 Easter Assembly  

 
 
Yours sincerely,  
S Allen and N Hemming 

Dr S Allen and Mrs N Hemming, Acting Co-Headteachers 
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